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December 2018 
 

 PTSO Update   
 

   FFE parents & staff: 

The purpose of this newsletter is to keep you all informed of 

the latest news from the PTSO. It is also to provide reminders 

and details regarding upcoming events at Finley Farms, and 

how we all can be a part of it! Please let me know if there is 

anything you would like to see included in future newsletters. 

Kirstin LeClair, PTSO parent representative 

Kirstin.leclair@gmail.com 

finleyfarmsptso@gmail.com 
 

 

   

 

 

Upcoming Events – 

December 2018 

December 18 

Restaurant Night- 

Chipotle 

December 21 

Half Day 

PTSO snack sales @12:30 

December 24 

Winter Break begins- 

Have a wonderful 

holiday season! (school 

resumes on January 7th) 

 

Great fundraising news! 

The following previous 

events have raised much 

needed funds for our 

school:  

Football Night: $760 ($165 

of the total was proceeds 

from the vendor fair) 

Friday Snack Sales special- 

Froyo truck: $57 

Golfland: $120 

Restaurant Night- Michael’s 

Pizza: $300 

Gold Canyon Candle 

Fundraiser: $2,800 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for making our 

movie night and toy drive 

a big success! 

It’s not too late to be a child’s angel this 

holiday season! 

Choose an angel from the tree located in the 

main office or off the PTSO website. 

Please have donations in by December 21st 

mailto:Kirstin.leclair@gmail.com
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The final numbers are in! 

Finley Farms Elementary raised a grand total of: 

$17,740!! 

Congratulations to all the students for being diligent fundraisers 

and for doing a great job running laps! A huge thank you to all the 

volunteers who helped to make the day a huge success! 

Additional congratulations go to the top 4 fundraisers who got to 

slime Mr. Bassett! 

Thank you for supporting our school! 

Great Job Falcons! 

 

The Holidays are coming up quickly! It’s time to check out 

the FFE PTSO website spirit store at: 

https://finleyfarmsptso.org/spirit-store to order your new 

apparel! 

 

PTSO Officers: Kristi Colvin & Christie Amato- Co-President, Dragana Tkacenko & Jennifer 

Zaccheus – Co-Vice President, Ashley Hermes & Roxie Covell – Co-Secretary, Cami 

Bronson- Treasurer 

 

 

We have a Gaga Ball Pit! 

,  

What is gaga?? 

Gaga is a fast paced, high 

energy sport played in an 

octagonal pit. The more players 

the better! It is a kinder gentler 

version of dodge ball, the game 

is played with a soft foam ball, 

and combines the skills of 

dodging, striking, running, and 

jumping, while trying to hit 

opponents with a ball below the 

knees. 

Our PTSO is looking for: 

 
Volunteers! 

Volunteers are needed to assist 

with our upcoming Art 

Masterpiece program beginning 

in January.  

Please check the PTSO website 

(www.finleyfarmsptso.org) for 

Sign Up Genius links, or contact 

Liz Summerville (Volunteer 

Coordinator) at 

finleyfarmsptso@gmail.com 

Thank you! 
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